
From: webmaster@cpuc.ca.gov <webmaster@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Sent: Thursday, November 9, 2023 2:43:51 PM (UTC-08:00) Pacific Time (US & Canada) 
To: USRB <usrb@cpuc.ca.gov> 
Cc: paul.pimentel@sce.com <paul.pimentel@sce.com> 
Subject: Electric Safety Incident Reported- Southern California Edison Company Incident No: 
231109-15624 

The Following information regarding this incident has been reported:  

Reporting Date:  11/9/2023 2:29:04 PM 
Incident Date:  11/9/2023 @ 5:30 a.m. 
Reported By:  Paul C. Pimentel, Principal Manager 
Utility Name: Southern California Edison Company 
Phone Number: (626)302-5830 
Email Address: paul.pimentel@sce.com 

Incident Location: Landon Drive Eastvale, Riverside County 

Reasons For Reporting:  
- Fatalities? No (Utility: , Others: ) 
- Names of Fatalities:  
- Injuries? (Utility: , Others: ) 
- Names of Injured:  
- Damage? No (Utility: , Others: ) 
- Interruption? (Total Customers: , Total Hours: ) 
- Operator Judgement? Yes  
- Media Coverage? Yes  

Cause of Incident: Unknown (Other Cause: ) 

Agencies on Scene:  

Facilities Affected:  
- Utilities Facilities: Bellgrave 
- Voltage (KV): 12 kV 
- Customer's Facilities:  

DigIn Information:  
- Excavator Name:  
- Contact:  
- Phone: (___)___-____ 

Incident Recovery:  
- On Scene Date & Time: @ 00:00 a.m. 
- Service Restored: @ 00:00 a.m. 
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Summary: SCE submits this report as it may involve an event that meets the significant public 
attention and/or media coverage reporting requirement. A vegetation fire known as the Landon 
Fire was reported in the Jurupa Valley/Eastvale area earlier today. The fire burned in an open 
field adjacent to Interstate 15 and was extinguished by the Riverside County Fire Department. 
We have no indication of any residential properties damaged or destroyed by the fire. 
Preliminary information indicates an unidentified individual cut down a utility pole supporting 
overhead electrical facilities near Landon Drive resulting in downed conductors. Additionally, a 
couple of poles in the area sustained fire damage and may require replacement. The investigation 
is ongoing. 
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